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Year 2 have been making good use of the Lego studio this week as 
part of their Transport topic and learning in Computing.  The  
children built vehicles using motors, gears and axles.  They were 
very proud of their learning.  Well done, children! 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx




Here are some of the 
amazing vehicles that 

children made for  their 
home learning. 



 

Parent/Teacher Pupil Review Meetings 
 

We will  be holding two open evenings for you to come and meet your child’s class 
teacher on Wednesday 19th October (3.30—5.30) and Thursday 20th October 
(3.30—7.30)  You should have received  a letter and slip which you can use to 
make an appointment.  Please complete the slip and return it as soon as 
possible to your child’s class teacher. This will help with arranging times 
that you are able to attend.  (Please note that YR Owls are meeting Miss Knight on 
different dates:  Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th October.) 
 
At the meeting, you will have the opportunity to speak to your child’s teacher about 
how they have settled this term, and about their learning. You will be  
required to sign your child’s Home School Agreement.  A copy of this  
appears below should you wish to read it before your appointment. 



 

Please note the change of time 
for the PTA jumble sale - It is 
from 10.30am—12 on Saturday 
15th October. Again, if you have 
any clean and undamaged dona-

tions, they would be greatly received. 
Good quality toys, clothing, books and 
bric-a-brac are all needed. Entrance to the 
jumble sale is 50p, and volunteers to  
support the sale are always appreciated. 
Please bring your donations to the school 
office. 

 
Year 6 have been invited to watch a  
performance of Macbeth on Thursday 
13th October. This is a free trip, but par-
ents / carers will need to give consent 
for their child to go—please look out for 
a letter that will go home! 

 

The performance is in the afternoon, and we expect that the return time 
will be 4pm. Children will therefore need to be picked up at 4pm from 
school. 



 

Year 4KJ performed in an amazing assembly on Tuesday. They  
retold a story about sad, lonely lion who needed to find  
somewhere to live. After visiting a few different habitats, he finally 
found his home, and the children celebrated by singing a  
wonderful song! Thank you 4KJ for teaching us about habitats, and 
for singing so beautifully! 





Autumn Term 2016 Diary Dates 
 

Some of the dates have changed this week, so please do always check what is 
coming up! 



Please note that school is closed on Friday 16th December for staff 
training. 

Hindi Day Assembly 
 

Parents and carers are invited to attend our Hindi Day assembly on  
Wednesday 12th October at 9.15am.  

 
This assembly will give the children a chance to show you what they have been 

learning about during the Hindi Day activities the day before!  



 

Did you know that we have a 
wonderful community cafe on 

our doorstep?   
 

The Sydni Cafe serves a range of 
drinks and healthy meals at  

affordable prices.  
 

Pop along and give it a try! 



 

Mufti (Non School Uniform) Day 
In the run up to Christmas, we are asking for donations of  

chocolate (rather than 50p) for our next Mufti Day, which is 
on: 

              Friday 25th November 
 

These are for the chocolate raffle. 

Class assembly 
Miss Jones’ assembly is on: 

 

Tuesday 11th October 2016 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  KS2 
Sydenham Super Stars! 



 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  YR/1/2  
Sydenham Super Stars! 

Have a fabulous weekend.  See you all next week! 
Best wishes 

From Miss Glenny and Miss Challand 
(Associate Head Teachers) 

Well done to all of the 
children in Reception this 
week, who have learned 
how to line up beautifully 
at lunch time! 


